
To Whom It May Concern,

I write to advise my strong support of the Health Insurance (Certain Types of Abortion) Amendment
Bill 2013. Please do not provide Medicare benefits for the abortion of a child solely because of the
child's gender. Every child needs to be welcomed regardless of its gender.

Let us beg God for the strength to welcome every child into this world.

Regards

Callan Leach




